
  
PRESS RELEASE 

BROOMFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 
 

Type of Incident: Armed Robbery 

Location: AAA – Nail Supply, 6570 W. 120
th

 Ave. #C2 

Date and Time Occurred: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 at approximately 5:30 PM 

Case Report #: 13-6281 

 

 
The Broomfield Police Department is requesting your assistance to help identify three robbery 
suspects. 

 
On Tuesday, November 19, 2013 at approximately 5:30 PM three men, described as possibly being 
Asian or Hispanic, entered the AAA Nail Supply – 6570 W. 120

th
 Avenue, Unit #C2; two of the men 

walked around the store and acted as though they were shopping while a third man stood outside 
the front door of the business and subsequently entered the store.   
 
After a few minutes one of the men pointed a gun at the employee and demanded his wallet.  During 
this time the other two men stole cash from the registers and a safe box containing cash, checks 
and credit card receipts.  
 
The suspect that pointed the gun at the employee is described as, an adult Asian or Hispanic male, 
approximately 6 ft. tall and 180 lbs., wearing black pants and shirt, a dark green vest and black 
baseball style hat with a green dragon across the front and metallic sticker on the brim; he has long 
dark hair that is pulled back in a ponytail. The two accomplices are described as adult, Asian or 
Hispanic males, wearing dark pants and dark hoodies.   
 
A car possibly associated with this crime is described as an older model grey/silver Honda sedan.   
 
Attached are surveillance photographs and video of the incident.  If you have information regarding 
this incident or the identification of these suspects please contact Broomfield Detective Dale 
Hammell at 303-464-5733.  
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